CAP TIMES- Your Community Newsletter

Summer 2021

The Civic Association of Palisades (CAP) is a voluntary non-profit organization whose primary purpose is to foster a heightened sense of community and manage commonly-held properties in the communities of *Palisades Park, Palisades on the Severn*, and *Severn Landing I and II*



CAP Calendar of Events

June 19 Friday 7 PM, Kayak & Cocktails

June 25 Friday 6 PM, Meet & Greet Mini-GM Pizza Party

July 3 Saturday 8 PM, Fourth of July Celebration

July 14-16 Wednesday-Friday, Dumpster Days

August 27 Friday 6 PM, Family Night: Games, Movie, and Camp Out

September 23 Thursday 7 PM, CAP General Meeting/Wine & Cheese

October 31 Sunday 5 PM, Halloween Party
November 19 Thursday 7 PM, CAP General Meeting

December 3 Friday 6 PM, Christmas Party

All events are subject to Anne Arundel County COVID-19 Safety guidelines.

Become a Member TODAY!

ENJOY A BOAT RAMP / BEACH / FISHING PIER / PLAYGROUNDS / PAVILION!!!!!!

More and more of us are enjoying neighborhood amenities, yet dues and donations have decreased from previous years!!! We need your dues and donations to maintain the neighborhood amenities as well as host a variety of family events! Please complete the attached member registration form and mail it in today!

CAP EVENTS

Kayak & Cocktails Friday, June 19th, 7PM

Let's bring in the summer right! Pack up your cocktails and let's head out together for the calm waters of Maynadier Creek for some sip and dip time.

Meet & Greet Mini-GM Pizza Party!! Beach Pavilion, Friday, June 25th, 6PM

It's time to celebrate! It's been a long, long year!! Come out and enjoy *free pizza!* Meet your new neighbors and greet your old ones. Pop open a libation and celebrate a brand new summer at our amazing river beach!!! CAP information updates will be available for viewing. Cold water bottles will be provided. Don't forget to BYOB & Chairs! To make sure we have enough pizza, you MUST RSVP for this event by emailing us at palisadesonthesevern@gmail.com or by calling Rina at (410)570-2431 before the day of the party!



Fourth of July Celebration Saturday, July 3rd, 8PM

Head down to Palisades Beach to watch the annual Sherwood Forest firework display. A bit of fun happens around the banks of Little Round Bay as well!

Dumpster Days Wed-Fri, July 14th-16th

You heard it right! We park an empty dumpster next to the central playground so you can clean out and clear out this Summer! Please do not dump the following items in the dumpster:

- Junk Automobiles, Trailers, Gas and Propane Tanks
- Tree Trunks, Logs, Oil Drums or Tanks
- Liquids, Metal Items, Hazardous Waste
- Boats, Tires, Batteries, Paint, Refrigerators
- Air Conditioners, Freon Items, Cardboard, Paper
- Plastic, Glass

Family Night- Games, Movie, and Campout Friday, August 27th, 6PM

Join us for our *third annual* Family Night! Bring your favorite games to play and share; settle in for a fun movie when the sun goes down; and, hop inside your tent for a riverside camping experience. The grill will be lit for bbqing at 6PM Friday and a campfire will be blazing at 7AM Saturday morning to take the chill off. Please provide your own food and drink.

Neighborhood News

Gone Home

It is with a heavy heart that we say goodbye to Billie Ann Armstrong. Billie passed away at her home on February 28, 2021 with her daughter beside her. Billie was married to the late Robert Armstrong, a retired Chief from the US Navy. She is survived by her 8 children, 15 grandchildren, and "many, many great grandchildren".

She loved to bake and cook for her family and friends. She was a Manager of South Shore Elementary School Cafeteria for many years. She was also a Volunteer at Herald Harbor Volunteer Fire Dept. 6 for many years. They were her "other family" as she would always say. She loved her Community of Palisades on the Severn and made many wonderful memories. She moved here in 1973 and lived here ever since. Billie always wanted to make sure the people she loved knew how important they were to her. Billie, you will be sorely missed.

Congratulations to all of our Graduates!!

Congratulations on your graduation and best wishes in your next adventure! We are proud of you! "All I need is within me now, and I have the courage to see it through." -Tony Robbins



Beach WorkDay was a SUCCESS!



Thanks go out to all who lent a hand at the Beach Clean Up day. Special thanks to Paul O'Hearn for organizing the event! The beach was cleared of grass and debris, the playground area was mulched, the finger pier was stained, the kayak rack was expanded, the curb at the

circle was repainted, and stainless steel dock ladders were installed. Many thanks to Ed Roderick for repair and painting of the pier bench and for the many years of maintaining the wooden ladders. Thanks again to all who came out to help!

GET INVOLVED!

We Need Volunteers for VP & President Positions

The Board has refined the entire CAP structure to make everyone's job a whole lot easier! Would you please consider joining us? We need volunteers or nominations for a **Vice President and a President.** Both positions are one-year terms. And, they come with a free Pavilion rental! Contact us today at palisadesonthesevern@gmail.com

Gardening Club

ideas and make a plan!

Can you donate a few hours to help improve the look of the neighborhood? Please email Kim Roy at kim.maiste.roy@gmail.com to discuss



Book Club

Join us at the beach pavilion on Thursday evening, June 3, at 7:00 pm, as the Palisades Book Club resumes meeting in person! We will be choosing books for the rest of the year, so if your quarantine reading included any good reads, bring along suggestions for our list. Hope to see you there! (If you have any questions, send an email to:

PalisadesOnTheSevern@gmail.com with "Book Club" in the subject line.)

CAP Officers

Board of Governors

President, Janice Roderick (Acting)
Vice President, Kim Roy (Acting)
Treasurer, Virginia White
Secretary, Ann Marie Mack
Governor 1, Rina Hicks
Governor 2, Linda Phillips
Governor 3, Stephanie Mazur
Governor 4, Ann Marie Mack
Governor 5, Kim Roy
Governor 6, Paul White
Governor 7, Holly Estrada
Governor 9, Paul O'Hearn

Committee Chairs & Members

Social: Rina Hicks, Chair
Linda Phillips, Member

Membership: Stephanie Mazor, Chair
Communications: Linda Phillips, Chair
Kim Roy, Member
External Affairs: Paul White, Chair
Maintenance: Paul O'Hearn, Chair
Mike Ogburn, Member
Paul White, Member
Community Project: Paul White, Chair
Paul O'Hearn, Co-Chair
Gardening Club: Kim Roy, Chair
Book Club: Virginia White

Have questions? See https://www.palisadesonthesevern.com or contact us at palisadesonthesevern@gmail.com.